Dear Parents and Guardians,

The Pendleton Public Library is excited to introduce the new Pendleton Mobile Library service, a truck and trailer combo that acts as a library-on-wheels. We will be visiting Nixyaawii Community School on Tuesday, April 4th, to demonstrate how the mobile library works for students and teachers for future usage.

Students that already have library cards will be able to check-out as they normally would during visits. Students that do not have a library card yet may complete a "special-use student" application that would limit them to two-items at a time. Students will not be held financially responsible if items are not returned or destroyed, but will have their student cards "frozen" until the items are returned. Students cards are eligible for full-usage once the student's parent/guardian has signed their application and provided proof of residency in the Pendleton service area (we go all the way upriver to about Iskuulpa). These special-use/student cards will be provided to students during our visit on the 4th.

We will be stopping at the Governance Center on April 5th from 1 to 4pm, and behind the softball field next to the old Cay-Uma-Wa building on the 25th from 3 to 6pm. Be sure to check our schedule on our website at: <u>pendletonlibrary.com</u> or follow us on Facebook for future Mobile Library schedules.

Thank you for your time.

James Simpson

Assistant Library Director Pendleton Public Library 541-966-0380 James.simpson@ci.pendleton.or.us